
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

 
COUNCIL  21

st
 February 2018 

 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION – SINGLE USE PLASTICS   
 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald:  
 

 "That this Council joins others in the battle against single-use plastics by 

agreeing to stop providing plastic cups, bottles, cutlery and straws at all its 
buildings, cafes and public events by the end of the year. 
  
In addition this Council agrees to explore ways in which it can positively promote 
and/or influence alternatives to single-use plastics at events within the District 
and positively encourage the use of recyclable alternatives.” 

 

 


